
UWC Membership Form – 2021-22 

 
Welcome!  Please fill out the membership form completely, even if you were a member last year.  It is 
important that we verify all the information presently in the database.  Please print clearly, especially your 
email address. 
MESSAGES will be emailed to our membership.  The UWC membership year runs from September 1 to 
August 31. 
 
Arlene Gerwin, Membership Chair Janet Brewer, New Member Chair 
303-494-1307 720-562-8254 

uwcmembershipchair@gmail.com   
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _   

 
Name  __________________________________   Phone     ____________________________  
 
Address   ____________________________________________________________________  
 
Email address for newsletter   ___________________________________________________  

  (please print clearly)   
 
 I am enclosing my annual dues of $35, which includes a $5.00 donation to the scholarship fund.  

I am a  returning member    new member. 
 
 I am enclosing an additional tax-deductible contribution for the scholarship fund. 
 $25 $50 $100 $200        Other  $ ________   

 
 

Make all checks payable to UWC (may combine dues and donations; please do not include 
luncheons)   

Mail to:  UWC Membership, PO Box 18844, Boulder, CO  80308-1844 

PAYMENT DEADLINE OCTOBER 15th   for inclusion in November Membership Directory   
 
 
** I have a friend who might like to join the UWC.  Please send membership information to: 

 
Name   ____________________________________   Phone   ____________________  
 
Address   __________________________________   Email   _____________________  
 

Please look for current interest groups on our website, www.boulderuwc.org, and in our 
MESSAGES newsletter. Please contact the interest group chairperson if you wish to join.  Our 
groups activities include: 

Bicycling  Italian Conversation  Snowshoeing 
Book Groups Music  Spanish Conversation 

Bridge Needlecraft  Sunday Afternoon at the Movies 

French Conversation On the Road Again  Theater Goers 
Gardening Out to Lunch  
Hiking Reader’s Theater  

Other interest group suggestions please contact Linda Nordberg at 303-284-6270. 

  

mailto:uwcmembershipchair@gmail.com
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